Town Board Meeting December 9, 2013 Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer's report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - \$78,499.46 Equipment Fund - \$221,758.98; General Savings Account - \$23,731.25; Checking Account - \$117,302.53; Cemetery Fund - \$17,686.06; Playground Fund - \$15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - \$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - \$12,294.70.

Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the minutes from the November public budget hearing, special town meeting and the monthly board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #1794 through #1850. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the 2014 poll workers list as presented by the clerk. Motion passed 4-0.

Byron Lange reported that a considerable amount of brushing has been done and culverts will be ordered.

The 2014 winter maintenance policy was approved by the board.

Jelinek reported that Bushe would be willing to put a yard waste container at the Sunset Transfer Station for the spring and fall clean-up.

Tom Baumann gave a report on what had been done at the Greenwood Cemetery, Kahle and Theisen parks, and Crystal Beach for the past year.

There will be a Town Board closed session meeting on December 16th to select a Deputy Clerk and discuss the road workers union contract.

Jelinek is checking into columbarium prices for the Greenwood Cemetery.

As all town business was concluded the meeting was closed.

Ann Eckman